
Apply for a NCCWSL or VAP Grant 

 

The 2025 National Conference for Collegiate Women Student Leaders (NCCWSL) will 
be held at the University of Maryland, in College Park, Maryland on May 28 through 
May 30, 2025.   

Registration for the Conference will open in early February and will be available at the 
NASPA website https://www.naspa.org/about.  

Applications for the grant from AAUW Durango will be posted here in early February.   

For more information contact Marnie Thomsen (mthomsen@fortlewis.edu) or Kaori 
Takano (ktakano@fortlewis.edu).  

 

For information related to the AAUW Durango Village Aid Project (VAP) Grant contact 
Laurie Williams (williams_l@fortlewis.edu). 
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